
REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL South Gate, CA 

“WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  - Ephesians 5:8 

May 6, 2019 

THIS WEEK….  

Mon., 5/6 Team Redeem Relay Recess continues 

  Falcon Pride 

 

Tue., 5/7 P.E., bring clothes 

 

Wed., 5/8 chapel, 9:00 AM 

 

Thu., 5/9 $1.00 Free Dress 

                             P.E., bring clothes 

   

Fri., 5/10 Gr.3-8 field trip to Griffith Observatory 

  (wear jeans and P.E. t-shirts) 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

                    

Wed., 5/15 Progress reports, quarter 4 

 

Mon., 5/20 Team Redeem Zumba Party  

 

Fri., 5/24 Free dress, 1:00 PM dismissal 

 

Mon, 5/27 Memorial Day – no school 

 
 

 

NO MORE HOT LUNCH 

Our hot lunch cook, Mrs. Evangelina Quintero, resigned 

effective last Monday.  The number of hot lunches 

being ordered had been declining, and it was no longer 

feasible for her to spend time and money preparing 

and serving meals. We are thankful for Mrs. Quintero’s 

services; we will miss her and her delicious food, and 

we wish her God’s continued blessings.  
 

 

YEARBOOKS are now on sale. If you have not already 

reserved and paid for yours, the cost is $25. Yearbooks 

will be available the first week of June.  
 

Grades 3-8 Field Trip to Griffith Observatory 

Our 3rd through 8th graders will travel to Griffith 

Observatory this Friday, May 10. The bus will depart 

Redeemer at 8:45 AM and return by 3:00 PM. 

Students are instructed to wear jeans, their P.E. shirts, 

and bring a sack lunch. This is a FREE field trip. Parent 

chaperones are needed (also free!). Permission forms 

are being sent home today; please make sure your 

child’s form is signed and returned before the trip. 
 

Team Redeem “Relay Recess” 

Relay Recess continues! Students and families are 

asked to continue filling their Team Redeem envelopes  

with donations from family and friends. Students may 

also purchase a Free Dress Sticker for $1.00. Free dress 

day this week will be on Thursday, May 9th, and next 

week it will be on Friday, May 17th. Relay Recess will 

end on Friday, May 17 (all envelopes are due that day). 

Small rewards will be presented to the top three fund-

raisers. On Monday, May 20, we will celebrate our 

campaign with an all-school  Zumba Party at 1:30 PM. 
 

Service Hours Reminder 

Just a reminder that parents are responsible for 

performing 15 service hours by May 15. Unfulfilled 

hours will be billed at $10 per hour.  

 

Special Service June 9 

A special service of celebration and thanksgiving is 

being planned  Sunday, June 9, at 9:00 AM, as we 

prepare to observe the closing of Redeemer Lutheran 

School after nearly 70 years of operation. A time of 

fellowship and light food in the gym will follow. Watch 

for more information.  
 

 

From the Principal 

A very Blessed and Happy Mother’s Day to all of our 

mothers! God bless you and yours!                    

                                                                -Mr. Pat Gagan 


